
 

 

September 10, 2023 

Dear UC San Diego International Community,   

  
We are saddened to hear about the devastating earthquake in Morocco on 9/8/2023. We hope that you, 
and your family and loved ones are well.   

Global Initiatives understands that unexpected events occurring around the globe can have a direct or 
indirect impact on our campus community. We are here to provide support and connection to resources 
for those experiencing challenging times. If you—or someone you know—need(s) support, please 
reference the Tritons Impacted by Events Abroad website for information on:  

  

• Health & Wellness Support   

• Academic Support  

• Student Affairs  

• Visa and Travel Information   

Please do not hesitate to contact the International Students & Programs Office (istudents@ucsd.edu) or 
International Faculty & Scholars Office (ischolars@ucsd.edu) if you need any future assistance and 
support.  

  

Be well!   

Sincerely,   

Tamara Cunningham, Assistant Vice Chancellor of Global Initiatives  

Dulce Amor L. Dorado, Director, International Students & Programs Office   

Roark Miller, Director, International Faculty & Scholars Office   

Courtney Giordano, Senior Director, Strategic Global Initiatives  

Kelly O’Sullivan Sommer, Global Initiatives Consultant  
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